OFFICE OF THE ATASCOSA COUNTY JUDGE WELDON P. CUDE

January 20th, 2025

Atascosa County Offices Closed Due to Inclement Weather

To the Public of Atascosa County,

Due to the forecasted inclement weather and out of concern for everyone’s safety, most county
offices will be closed on January 21, 2025. This is to ensure that our employees stay safe and to
reduce the risks of travel during the expected severe weather.

However, emergency services will remain open and fully operational. Our Law Enforcement,
EMS, Fire Marshal & Emergency Management Office will continue to respond to emergencies and

provide assistance as needed.

We encourage everyone to stay informed by checking the County’s social media, the county website,
and other communication channels for any updates.

Thank you for your understanding, and please stay safe. Your safety is our priority.
Sincerely,
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Weldon P. Cude
Atascosaw County Judge

1 Courthouse Circle Drive, Suite 101 Jourdanton, Texas 78026 | 830- 769-3093 | countyjudge@co.atascosa.tx.us



